ALABAMA BOARD OF COURT REPORTING
Board Meeting Summary
October 23, 2024

The Alabama Board of Court Reporting held a called meeting on October 23, 2024, at the
Administrative Office of Courts, Montgomery, Alabama. During the meeting, the following topics
were covered:

1,
2.

4.
5.
6.

Minutes of the January 18, 2024, meeting were reviewed and approved.

The board received an update on pending appointees to two board positions of members
whose terms expire on December 31, 2024.

The board considered proposed revisions to the Rules & Regulations and approved
moving forward on publication of the proposed revisions for comment.

The executive director updated the board on the status of license renewals for 2024-2025.
The executive director updated the board on the FY26 budget request.

The board set the next meeting for January 23, 2025, in Birmingham, Alabama.

Official minutes of the meeting will be posted once they are approved by the board at a
subsequent meeting.



